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September 26, 2018 
 
 To:  All School Heads 
    
 
From:  Rhodora Angela F. Ferrer 

PEAC Executive Director 
 
Re:  SparkEd Seminar Workshop on Next Generation Blended Learning 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
De La Salle Santiago Zobel School (DLSZ) is organizing another SparkEd Seminar-
Workshop on Next Generation Blended Learning with the theme “Sparking Creativity 
Thru Technology”. This will be held at the DLSZ-Alabang Campus on October 25 and 26, 
2018. 
 
The target participants of the seminar workshop are the following: 

1. Principal; 
2. Computer Technology or Education Technology Coordinator; 
3. Teachers and Academic Personnel; and 
4. Information Communication Technology Head. 

  
Sparked 2018 will be focusing on how technology can bring out the creativity of both the 
teachers and the students in order to make their learning environments more active, 
collaborative, constructive, authentic and goal-directed.  It will highlight how blended 
learning can be integrated not only in academic subjects but also in other subjects like 
Music, PE, Arts, Technology and Livelihood Education. 
  
The seminar-workshop as it offers two sessions: Basic Session for first-time attendees 
where participants are to create sample drafts of implementing Blended Learning models 
in their subject areas; and Advanced Session for previous attendees who will be making 
sample assessment tools using some apps, research outlines and sample designs using 
these apps during their respective break-out sessions. 
 
To cover the expenses for meals (exclusive of breakfast and dinner) and conference 
materials during those two days, the conference fee is Php3,000.00 per participant for 
early bird registrants; Php4,000.00 for regular participants (registered from October 6 to 
October 24, 2018); and Php4,500.00 for walk-in participants.  
 
To know more about SparkEd 2018 and to register online, you may want to visit 
www.sparked.dlszobel.edu.ph.  For further inquiries, you may contact Ms. Gelle A. 
Sabesaje at 0917-844-5578 or send an email to austriaal@dlszobel.edu.ph 
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